
County of Riverside Continuum of Care 
Housing Committee 
(Strategic Planning Session)   
  

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE  

MAY 9, 2017 

CoC HOUSING COMMITTEE MEETING 

(Strategic Planning Session) 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the May 9, 2017 CoC Housing 

Committee Meeting (Strategic Planning Session) has been cancelled.  We 

apologize for any inconvenience.  Key staff and CoC leaders are not able to 

attend and we did not receive many RSVPs.  
 

The next CoC membership meeting is scheduled on May 24 at 10 a.m.  We can 

conduct this strategic planning session then. 
 

The next regularly scheduled CoC Housing Committee Meeting will be held as 

follows: 

 
 Date:    Tuesday, June 13, 2017 
 

 Time:  2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
 

 Location:  DPSS Banning Children/Adult Services 

901 E Ramsey Street Conf. Rm. 1 

Banning, CA 92220 
 

 

The agenda for the next meeting will be posted on the DPSS website in accordance with the Ralph M. 

Brown Act.  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Tiffany Nelson by phone at 951-358-6684 or by email at 

Tinelson@rivco.org 

 

 

Dated: May 9, 2017 

mailto:Tinelson@rivco.org

